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The Dominicans and Puerto Ricans are not far behind

I join the Dominican and Puerto Rican community, for its glorious participation in the
2012 London Olympics. With great pride I am honored to congratulate the
Dominican Track Runners, Felix Sanchez who won a Gold Medal in the 400 meter
hurdles, Luguelin Santos who won a Silver medal in the 400 meter dash and the
Puerto Rican Javier Culson who won a Bronze Medal in the 400 meters hurdles. I also
congratulate the Puerto Rican John Orozco for his great participation in these
Olympics. CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR HISPANIC PARTICIPANTS IN THE 2012
LONDON OLYMPICS!


